
October 30, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim DiEugenio 

10734 Jefferson Blvd. #441 

Culver City, CA 90230 

 

Dear Jim: 

 

Thank you for your faxes dated October 27, 1995.  Enclosed please find your requested copies of the 

documents released by the Assassination Records Review Board on October 19, 1995 and October 26, 

1995. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


